
10th January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers       
 
School Council Fundraising Event                         
 
Monday 16th January 2023 is the launch date of our annual Raisin Box Challenge.   
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children will receive a small box of raisins to eat and enjoy.   
 
Children in Nursery and Reception classes will receive a satsuma and a plastic container to 
collect their coins. 
 
The challenge is to fill the empty box or container with silver or gold coins and return it to 
school by Wednesday 10th February 2023. 
 
The class which raises the most money for School Council Funds will receive a treat. 
 
Thank you 
 
School Council 
 


